
 

Consideration to Authorize the Administration to Solicit Bids for the Sale of 

Surplus Portables 

 

 

The district will soon have three surplus portables.  One large 3-classroom portable at 

Edwards is currently available and two smaller portables at Hector P. Garcia will be 

available as soon as the semester is over.   

 

State law requires that schools offer any open-enrollment charter school located within 

district boundaries the opportunity to acquire any surplus facilities.  The administration 

has already notified Priority Charter School of the available portables.  If Priority is not 

interested, the administration plans to solicit bids for the sale of the surplus portables. 

 

After bids are received, the administration will present the results for approval of the sale 

of the portables at a future meeting. 

 
 

Recommendation:  Authorize the administration to solicit bids for the sale of three 

surplus portables. 

 


